THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

FROM:
Nannette Johnston, Superintendent
DATE:

OCTOBER 21, 2010
SUBJECT:
APPROVAL OF LOW BID AND REVISED BG1 FOR JOHN HARDIN HIGH 

                           SCHOOL BASEBALL/SOFTBALL RESTROOM AND CONCESSION AREA
ISSUE:  The Board needs to approve low bid and a revised BG1 based on bid price for construction of the baseball/softball restroom and concession area for John Hardin High School.
FACTS

Bids were received from four construction companies for this project.  Estimated cost for construction and materials was around $148,000.  The actual low bid price was $165,000 by McNutt Construction.  (See attached bid tabs and recommendation from Larry Gream).  The cost is a little higher than the original estimate because of the amount of civil work to be done on this project.
The attached revised BG1 is based on the actual construction bid price.  KDE requires that the initial BG1 be revised to reflect actual construction bid prices.  (See attached initial and revised BG1).
RECOMMENDATION


I RECOMMEND THE HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION APPROVE THE LOW BID BY McNUTT CONSTRUCTION FOR $165,000 AND REVISED FINANCIAL PAGE OF THE BG1 FOR THE CONSTRUCTION OF THE BASEBALL/SOFTBALL RESTROOM AND CONCESSION PROJECT AT JOHN HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL.
RECOMMENDED MOTION


I MOVE THE HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION APPROVE THE LOW BID BY McNUTT CONSTRUCTION FOR $165,000 AND REVISED FINANCIAL PAGE OF THE BG1 FOR THE CONSTRUCTION OF THE BASEBALL/SOFTBALL RESTROOM AND CONCESSION PROJECT AT JOHN HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL.
